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From: Stephen Stepka
To: Ramirez, Elaine
Subject: Case # C15-2022-0047
Date: Wednesday, June 08, 2022 11:58:59 AM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Elaine, 

Please RSVP that you received this email.  Thank you. I was told that replying by email was a
satisfactory way to respond to a Public Hearing Notice I recently received in the mail.  

I am responding to case # C15-2022-0047 for the Board of Adjustment to be heard on June 13,
2022. You are the contact person listed. 

I object to the proposed code variance request. I feel that instead of reducing the required 10'
setback to the proposed 5' on the Rear Yard Setback and compromising their neighbor they
should add the 5' they are trying to gain to the front of the Garage/Studio which has ample
distance to accommodate the 5'.  This added 5' should be on the front side of the building that
faces E.46th St. instead of compromising the neighbor and the Rear Yard Setback. Thank
you. 

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL
source. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you

believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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From: David
To: Ramirez, Elaine
Subject: case C15-2022-0447
Date: Saturday, June 04, 2022 12:52:14 PM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

case C15-2022-0447
4522 Caswell Ave

We are in favor of the requested variance. 

David Orr
4509 Avenue F
Austin, TX 78751

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL
source. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you

believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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From:

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***
CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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